
Dear CSU Pueblo Colleagues: 
  
The Board of Governors of the Colorado State University System will soon be 
discussing searching for the next president of CSU Pueblo. As we prepare for 
these discussions, we are reaching out to seek the opinions of a broad, diverse 
group of people who are connected with and care about the University and its 
future. We would like to invite you to complete the survey at the link below to 
share your thoughts on what qualities the Board should consider in its 
next president. Your honest, candid feedback in this survey will provide an 
important foundation for the search process. 
  
If possible, please complete and submit the survey by July 28.  
  
You will find the survey 
here: https://colostate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dj0ebVDslWIPmQK 
  
If you know others who might want to share their views, please feel free to share 
this link. We will also make it publicly available soon. 
Thank you for your time – and for your ongoing support of Colorado State 
University Pueblo. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Tony Frank 
Chancellor 
  
John Fischer 
CSU System Board of Governors 
Search Committee Chair 
  
  
TONY FRANK 
Chancellor 
Colorado State University System 
  

 

 
 


